
MESSAGE FROM MEGURO FIRE STATION 

A large joint life safety drill is going to take place on September 2 (Sun.) at 

the Higashiyama Junior High School in Meguro Ward.  Professionalism and 

great skills are going to be shown by the fire department, the police, the Self-

Defense Forces, the Tokyo Fire Department volunteers, volunteer fire corps, 

neighborhood associations, and others.  They are going to demonstrate their 

mobility with “self help,” “mutual help” and “government help” in their mind. 

Join the drill and try each section! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A worksite firefighter competition is going to take place on September 5 

(Wed.) at the No.1 parking lot of AEON STYLE HIMONYA.  

As the Meet’s participants, 34 fire brigades are expected to turn out from 23 

worksites and show their day-to-day efforts. 

 

* What’s the Private Fire Brigade?   

It is a worksite emergency responder team to cope with fires, earthquakes, etc.  

[Based on the Fire Service Law] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A fire pump practice competition was held on June 24 (Sun.) in Komazawa 

Olympics Park for the Meguro Volunteer Fire Corps.  Each volunteer 

division showed its great, orderly action―the outcome of day-to-day training, 

that is! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  




